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Travis Nguyen

From: wlfehr@wfetgroup.com
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 4:21 PM
To: Travis Nguyen
Cc: 'Wheeler, Paul'; Jon Rimanelli
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Requested information * FCC-File.no: 0211-EX-CN-2024

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Travis: 
 
You requested that I contact the IQ radio service license holders to make sure they had no issues with the experimental 
license in their territory.  We have worked out a strategy for avoiding conflicts between any of the parƟes 
involved.  They are saƟsfied. 
 
Here are excerpts from emails from each of the two license holder’s representaƟves: 
 
State of Michigan, call sign WQXH871, contact Jason Bodell: 
 
Hey Walt, 
 
Absolutely! The Michigan Department of TransportaƟon does not have any objecƟons or concerns in regards to this. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jason R. Bodell, P.E., PTOE 
ITS & Signals Program Manager 
8885 Ricks Road, Lansing, MI 48917 
Cell: (989) 370-1526 
E-mail: BodellJ@michigan.gov 
 

 
“Your PASSION and LOVE for the job is for those who RESPECT and DEPEND on you, 
Your HONOR and INTEGRITY for the job is for those who DON’T” 
 
 
Macomb County Department of Roads, call sign WRFI757, contact John Abraham: 
 
The Macomb County Department of Roads does not have any objecƟons or concerns on this. 
 
Thanks 
John 
 
John Abraham 
Macomb County Department of Roads 

 You don't often get email from wlfehr@wfetgroup.com. Learn why this is important  
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586.493.6701 
 
I can provide the complete correspondence with the license holder’s representaƟves if needed. 
 
Thanks, Walt 
 
Walton Fehr, PE 
WFET Group 
309 N. Lake St., Ste 203 
Mundelein, IL 60060 
wlfehr@wfetgroup.com 
+1 847 774 7626 
 


